The project application will remain incomplete until such time as the information and CEQA
Environmental Document related service fees as requested are submitted to the Tehama
County Planning Department for further review, consideration and determination. We look
forward to working with you on this proposed project. Please don'’t hesitate to contact me or
Kristen Maze if you have any questions.

Regards,

Scot Timboe
Planner Il

Cc: Jason Browne P.O. Box 9152 Red Bluff, CA 96080
Tehama County Board of Supervisors
Tehama County Councils Office





